
 
 
 

NORTH DAKOTA 
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 
ASSOCIATION 

 
  
March 17, 2021 
 
To:   Senator Randy A. Burckhard, Chairman 

Senate Political Subdivision 
 
Re: HB # 1183 
 
Dear Senator, Burckhard,  
 
On behalf of the North Dakota Environmental Association (NDEHA), and its membership I would like to 
express our support for the proposed amendments to HB #1183: 
 

1. Creating a board with equal representation of local public health and septic installers. 
 

2. Adding an expiration date of December 31, 2022. 
 

Additionally, we would like to express support for adding back in oversight from the Department of 
Environmental Quality.   
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Respectively submitted,   
 
 
Marcie Bata, President  
North Dakota Environmental Health Association 
 


